
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
• Senior Breakfast: May 3rd 

at 10 a.m. at Metcalf Hall 
in the GSU 

 
• First Gen Spring Study 

Break: May 3rd from 2-
3:30 p.m. in CAS room 
226 

 
• Cold Fashioned Ice Cream 

Social: May 3rd from 4-6 
p.m. at Cummington Mall 
 

• Coffee @ Finals: May 4th 
from 4-10 p.m. on the 3rd 
floor of CAS 

 
 

Important Dates 
 
• May 2nd 

Last day of classes 
 

• May 3rd-6th 
Study period 

 
• May 7th-11th 
 Final exams 
 
• May 11th 
 Residence dining service 

suspended after dinner 
(except for degree 
candidates) 

 
• May 12th at noon 
 Residences close 

(except for degree 
candidates) 

 
• May 17th-19th 
 Commencement 

weekend 
 

     

Have a question or problem you need help resolving?  
 Visit us! University Service Center    

881 Commonwealth Avenue, lower level  
 Call us!  (617) 358-1818 
 E-mail us! usc@bu.edu  
 Website: http://www.bu.edu/usc/outreach/g1 
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Visit the USC's website for events and 
workshops happening this month 

around campus. 
 

Like the USC’s First Gen Facebook page to 
stay up-to-date on USC news, information, 

and events. 
 

View this newsletter online at: http://www.bu.edu/usc/outreach/g1/newsletter  

Read about our spotlighted student, Yassine El Yousfi, by visiting our website!  We’re 
looking for first gen students to feature in upcoming months, so email Stephanie at 
uscgradi@bu.edu if you’d like to suggest someone—or to be featured yourself! 

First Gen Student Spotlight 

Recharge your brain at the USC’s First Generation Student Spring Study Break, a 
Cinco de Mayo fiesta, complete with nachos, the popular party game Apples to 
Apples, and a goody bag with snacks and study essentials.  See your first gen friends 
before the semester ends and congratulate our graduating seniors.  We are 
gathering in CAS Room 226; it’s close to Mugar so you can easily stop by!  Please 
RSVP here so that we have a goody bag ready for you. 
 

First Gen Spring Study Break 

First Gen Welcome Reception Volunteers 

The USC would like to congratulate all of our graduating first gen seniors.  You have 
all worked so hard over the last 4 years, and we are so proud of you.  We wish you 
the best of luck in your future, whether that’s grad school, finding a job, or whatever 
else you’re planning on doing.  You’re on the path to success in whatever career path 
you choose.  Just remember to seize every good opportunity, and for now, enjoy 
your last couple weeks of being a college student! 

Congratulations! 

In Boston this summer?  Help us welcome new first gen students to campus at our   
Orientation Welcome Receptions on June 12th, 19th, and 26th; July 10th, 17th, and 
24th; and August 28th.  Receptions are held in the late afternoon; email Stephanie at 
uscgradi@bu.edu if you wish to participate. 
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